
The Centers for Medicare and Medicaid Services (CMS) has indicated to the 
Department of Vermont Health Access that stimulus payments will not 
count for any Medicaid eligibility, but the Department is currently waiting 
for written guidance that will confirm this indication. CMS has indicated that 
this issue will be addressed in the next set of FAQs to be published.  

-- 
Nissa L. (Walke) James, Ph.D. │ DVHA 
Health Care Director 
Department of Vermont Health Access 
Mobile: (802) 798-2705 
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